
Southern Shore Minor Hockey Association 

Re: Request for Code of Conduct & Vulnerable Sector Check 

To Whom It May Concern: 

This letter is to confirm that ___________________________________ will be volunteering with 

the Southern Shore Minor Hockey Association for the 2023-2024 minor hockey season.  

We require this letter of conduct for all volunteers in our Association. 

Please forward the letter for this person, in the strictest of confidence, direct to my attention at the 

address noted below to be filed for administration purposes. 

Kind Regards, 

Mark Sullivan 

President SSMHA 

PO BOX 335 

Witless Bay, NL 
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